
 December 5, 2018 | 7:00 PM | 2025 Union, Paso Robles 

In Attendance 

Steve Simas via phone, Marco Jimenez, Brandi Norico, Aaron Bollman, Kristen Langager, Scott Kirkish, 

Kristen Gelos, Deanna Perry, Mike Langager, Gene Messina, Claude Norico, Jennifer Jimenez, Sharon 

Anderson, John Rocha, Jen Hamm, Nathan Williams, Brandon Powell, Micah Utter, Jill Speece 

Absent 

Tiffany Williams, Dana McGraw, Lucke Newell 

Call to Order 

Meeting called to order at 7:08 PM. Reviewed meeting minutes from 11-7-2018.  Brandi motioned to approve, 

Aaron second. 

Agenda Items 

Nathan Williams, Shetland Rep.; 

Shetland enrollment at 73 and discussed possibility of splitting the division with Foal but felt the division 

needs more players before that can happen. Aaron motioned to split division now, Brandon second. 

 

Claude Norico, Pinto Rep.; 

68 enrolled. 

 

Mustang Rep.; 

Aaron motioned to appoint Craig Speece, Marco second. 59 enrolled 

 

Gene Messina, Bronco Rep.; 

34 enrolled. 

 

John Rocha, Pony Rep.; 

24 enrolled. 

 

Mike Langager, Field Director: 

PRYSC approved to purchase the Seatrain for Sherwood. Current field equipment is old and failing. If Bronco 

will be playing on Robbins, the league will need to provide equipment for that field as well. 

Aaron said Babe Ruth has equipment that they are donating and he will inventory all equipment by next week. 

 

Scott Kirkish, Safety Director: 

Concussion protocol ready to be included into the bylaws. Will work with Steve for inclusion. 
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Deanna Perry, Apparel Director: 

Brought some samples and will bring more samples to next meeting. Will also send photos of apparel to BOD 

as they are made. 

 

Kristen Gelos, Uniform Director: 

Placing first order tomorrow. 

 

Jennifer Jimenez, Fundraiser Director: 

Brandon said his wife had success going to all downtown businesses for PRYB donations in the past, so 

Jennifer will try to do the same. Proposed a Yeti fundraiser, will cost $900 but return has huge potential. John 

motion to approve, Aaron second. Will begin on announcement day. 

 

Sharon Anderson, Team Parent Director: 

Needs all binder information asap, will send out a request for to individuals that need to contribute 

information to binder. 

 

Nathan Williams, Snack Bar: 

Waiting on contract from Steve. Kristen and Steve will complete contract and present to prospective 

concessionaire by next week.  

 

Jen Hamm, Website Director: 

Volunteered to do background checks through Verified Volunteer again this year. Will work with Sharon and 

Jennifer to have photos done on announcement day. 

 

Steve Simas, President: 

Working on bylaws. 

 

Marco Jimenez, Vice President: 

Working on umpire contract. 

 

Brandi Norico, Treasurer: 

Working on statements. 

 

Kristen Langager, Secretary 

Last day to accept payments will be January 4. Scholarships will be approved and volunteer hours assigned by 

December 28, with information to be given to Nathan. 

 

Aaron Bollman, Player Agent: 

Will have an inventory completed of Babe Ruth equipment by next week as well as the donation check. Will 

send out evaluations day volunteer schedule to all board members this week. Working on coaches clinic at BSP 

on January 27. 

 

Adjournment 

Meeting adjourned at 10:01 PM. 

Next meeting January 9, 2018. 7 PM. 2025 Union Road Paso Robles. 
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